Arsenic and Uranium Ordinance testing update.
Below are the totals for the Ordinance program beginning January 2014:

728 samples have been collected.

134 homeowners have already had the testing done privately, opted out of the program for some other
reason, or did not respond to repeated attempts to establish contact with them.

Data was received for 728 untreated samples, and out of those samples:

7 samples (1.0%) have tested positive for Arsenic, one of which (<1.0%) is above the CT Action Level of
0.01 mg/L

508 samples (70%) have tested positive for Uranium, 84 of which (12%) are at or above the EPA MCL of
30 ug/L.

64 samples (9%) have tested positive for one or both of the pesticides, with 34 (5%) of them at or above
the CT AL.




